
 

 

City of Darien 
Minutes of the Administrative Finance Committee 

October 10, 2011 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Poteraske at 6:30 p.m. Committee Members in 
attendance:  Alderman Tina Beilke, Alderman/Chairman John Poteraske and Alderman Ted 
Schauer. The following were also present: City Administrator Bryon Vana, City Treasurer Mike 
Coren  
 
2011-2012 Tax Levy Determination 
 
Staff presented the recommended tax levy determination for the 2011 tax levy year. The 
recommended total levy for general purpose and police pension represents a 0% increase over 
the previous year’s extension. The Administrative/Finance Committee recommended approval of 
the Tax Levy Determination by unanimous vote. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:01 p.m. Next scheduled meeting date is Monday, November 14, 
2011.   
 
Approved: 

    John Poteraske, Chairman  __________________________   

     

    Tina Beilke, Member    _____________________________ 
     

    Ted Schauer, Member ______________________________ 

  

     
 


